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COVID-19 Alert: EEO Data Collections

EEOC Announces Delay in EEO Data Collections

May 11, 2020

The U.S. Equal Employment Opportunity Commission (“EEOC”) announced that it will delay the

collection of 2019 EEO-1 Component 1 data and the 2020 EEO-3 and EEO-5 data due to

COVID-19. The EEOC stated that it recognizes the challenges that EEO filers are currently

facing, and that delaying the collection will assist with the filers’ ability to provide accurate and

timely data.

The EEOC expects that the collections may begin in March 2021, but will notify filers of the

exact date when it is determined.

Morse is focused on assisting our clients through these unprecedented and challenging times.

Please contact the Firm should you have questions concerning this subject, or any other

COVID-19 response matters. You can find our complete COVID-19 resource collection here.

https://www.eeoc.gov/newsroom/eeoc-delays-eeo-data-collections-due-covid-19-public-health-emergency
https://www.morse.law/news/coronavirus-response-update
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